
  

 
Ballot Paper 

for the constituency of 
The Open University 

 

Number the boxes 1 to 4 in  
the order of your choice 

 

CANDIDATE A 3 

CANDIDATE B 1 

CANDIDATE C 4 

CANDIDATE D 2 
 

 

 
Ballot Paper 

for the constituency of 
The Open University 

 

Number the boxes 1 to 4 in  
the order of your choice 

 

CANDIDATE A 1 

CANDIDATE B 3 

CANDIDATE C 4 

CANDIDATE D 2 
 

 

 
Ballot Paper 

for the constituency of 
The Open University 

 

Number the boxes 1 to 4 in  
the order of your choice 

 

CANDIDATE A 1 

CANDIDATE B 2 

CANDIDATE C 4 

CANDIDATE D 3 
 

 

 
Ballot Paper 

for the constituency of 
The Open University 

 

Number the boxes 1 to 4 in  
the order of your choice 

 

CANDIDATE A 2 

CANDIDATE B 3 

CANDIDATE C 4 

CANDIDATE D 1 
 

 

 
Ballot Paper 

for the constituency of 
The Open University 

 

Number the boxes 1 to 4 in  
the order of your choice 

 

CANDIDATE A 2 

CANDIDATE B 3 

CANDIDATE C 1 

CANDIDATE D 4 
 

 

 
Ballot Paper 

for the constituency of 
The Open University 

 

Number the boxes 1 to 4 in  
the order of your choice 

 

CANDIDATE A 2 

CANDIDATE B 1 

CANDIDATE C 4 

CANDIDATE D 3 
 

 

 
Ballot Paper 

for the constituency of 
The Open University 

 

Number the boxes 1 to 4 in  
the order of your choice 

 

CANDIDATE A 3 

CANDIDATE B 4 

CANDIDATE C 1 

CANDIDATE D 2 
 

 

 
Ballot Paper 

for the constituency of 
The Open University 

 

Number the boxes 1 to 4 in  
the order of your choice 

 

CANDIDATE A 2 

CANDIDATE B 1 

CANDIDATE C 4 

CANDIDATE D 3 
 



 

 

 
Ballot Paper 

for the constituency of 
The Open University 

 

Number the boxes 1 to 4 in  
the order of your choice 

 

CANDIDATE A 3 

CANDIDATE B 4 

CANDIDATE C 1 

CANDIDATE D 2 
 

 

 
Ballot Paper 

for the constituency of 
The Open University 

 

Number the boxes 1 to 4 in  
the order of your choice 

 

CANDIDATE A 3 

CANDIDATE B 4 

CANDIDATE C 1 

CANDIDATE D 2 
 

 

 
Ballot Paper 

for the constituency of 
The Open University 

 

Number the boxes 1 to 4 in  
the order of your choice 

 

CANDIDATE A 3 

CANDIDATE B 4 

CANDIDATE C 1 

CANDIDATE D 2 
 

A B C D 


